
A Note For General Kelly

 
From Anna Von Reitz

Dear General Kelly, 

We know where your heart is.  We know that your 
sense of duty and justice is strong and that all you 
ever truly wanted was to see justice for America and 
her veterans.  

As our research has confirmed, America belongs to her
veterans, her militia, and always has.  Any attempt to 
cheat the American Armed Forces by changing a name
or other legalistic mumbo-jumbo is already moot.  The 
truth is the truth, and when the truth comes, what is 
false must pass away. 

So, be comforted and be at rest concerning the 
destiny of our military and our veterans.  They won't 
be blamed or cheated or lied to anymore. 

The stock portfolios will be cashed out and made 
available to the vets and their families at their 
discretion.  The retirement accounts that are 
realistically owed to everyone will all be made good.  
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And "miracles" of new services and programs will be 
made available to vets and their families. If you could 
see what I have seen, what we have planned for our 
military in the future, and our retired veterans--- you 
would weep for joy.  

Lift up your head, out of all the confusions and smoke-
and-mirrors.  There is an actual, factual America.  
There is a sovereign nation.  And at the end of the day,
when you least expected it, The United States of 
America, Unincorporated, is here for you and all those 
who have served our actual country so long and 
faithfully. 

Thank you.
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